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NOTAMS :  
 
June meeting - Monday, 
June 12th at Nicolet Airport, 
7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
The chapter is collecting dues for 
2017, if you haven't already paid - 
Send to: 
 
EAA Chapter 651 c/o Alan Georgia 
620 Memory Ave  
Green Bay, WI. 54301  
 
Better yet? Join us during a 
meeting and re-up in person!  

 

NUME 17 

EAA Chapter 651 News 

From the Prez - 

 

 

      Greetings flying friends!  I hope this finds you all well.  I suspect most 

are traveling around to the various graduation parties being that time of 

year.  Iôm in the thick of that myself, albeit hosting as my youngest 

daughter graduated from high school this year.  Some of you were at the 

flying seminar at Jet Air awhile back during which the CAP auctioned off 

some RC planes.  I spied a large pink cub variant and happened to win 

that auction.  For years I had told my daughter that I was sure sheôd have a 

pink airplane at some point, so I thought what a perfect grad present!  She 

thought it was hilarious! 

 

     Things have been busy around the patch and weôve had a few events 

lately.  Our fly-in was bit weather bothered again, but itôs almost getting to 

be a theme.  Iôm thinking we should rename it a splash-in next year.  I want 

to thank all who came out to work the event as well as join us for breakfast.  

Even though we didnôt rake in a huge dollar sum, the ability to get together 

with friends was far more important.   

 

     So, although a bit short, I think Iôll bring this column to a close for this 

time.   There will be more to share next time and Iôm sure itôll be longer.  

Have a wonderful time, happy flying, and hope to see everyone at the next 

meeting or at least very soon. 

 

Dustin 
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Aviation in Wisconsin 
 

 

 Roy Larson returned from the First World War in the year 1919 after admiring the 
airplanes and the dog fights over France.  Roy wanted to fly airplanes and took the train 
from Neenah, Wisconsin to Chicago, Illinois and Midway Airport to get his license and 
dual flight training.  On the way he memorized the training manuals and after 5.5 hours 
he soloed and had his license.   
 
 Upon returning to the home town of Larsen, Wisconsin some eight miles west of 
Neenah, his mother was said to have the consumption (TB).  He promised that he 
would not fly airplanes as long as she was alive.  She passed away in the spring of 
1923 and within a week after her funeral he went to Duluth, Minnesota to buy a Jenny 
Bi-plane airplane.   
 
 Shortly thereafter he taught his brother, Leonard, to fly and Leonard's license was 
signed by one of the Wright Brothers.  That same year they constructed the hanger and 
opened the first airport in Wisconsin.  Wisconsin now is the home of the Experimental 
Aircraft Association located at Wittman Field in Oshkosh, Wisconsin.  Each year over 
3000 privately owned planes and some half a million people attend their convention.  
The Larson Airport is still in operation at Larsen, Wisconsin. 
 
 For more information see a book - Wingwalker: From Wisconsin to Norway : The 
Larson Brothers and Clyde Lee chronicles the story of the Larson family coming from 
Norway to Wisconsin, written by Bernice Lee Krippene, daughter of Clyde Lee, the 
Wing Walker of the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
   Wingwalker: From Wisconsin to Norway : The Larson Brothers and Clyde Lee  
   ISBN-13: 978-0938627296 
   ISBN-10: 0938627295 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Submitted by Lee Piechocki  
Roy Larson was Leeôs Third Cousin.  
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¶ Refreshments -  
 

 We are looking very good for the upcoming meetings in 2017- Thanks! July & September thru November are 
still open so if you would like to provide sustenance to the members, just contact an Officer, or directly, Bob 
Kirschling at akirsch@new.rr.com 
 

 
¶ Discount on 100LL -  

 
 EAA Members get a discount ( $0.20 ) on 100LL at Jet Air. Just show your membership card for the discount.  
 

 
¶ Program Director -  

 
 We are still looking for a program director. One of the main duties of the director position include procuring 
and setting up presentations during chapter meetings. If you feel that you would be the person to fill this very 
important position contact Dustin Ridings (dustin.ridings@att.net). 

¶ For Sale -  
 

 Don is selling his 1997 Aviat Husky on amphib 
floats. Help spread the word for a quick sale.  
 

ß 300 TT /  Engine - 300 SNEW.  
ß VFR panel for lightweight seaplane operations  
ß PM 1000 2 place intercom  
ß Becker 201 Comm  
ß KT79 Transponder  
ß Dual push to talk switches  

ß Bose headset jacks  
ß ELT  
ß Digital CHT/EGT  
ß Garmin GPS III  
ß WipAire 2100A amphibious floats  
ß Factory landing gear included  
ß Two 25 gallon wing tanks 
 

 
 
ß Annual performed May 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other information can be had by contacting Don via 
e-mail or at Trade-A-Plane.  
 
Just in.. $500.00 in foldôn money for finding a buyer! 

¶ Chapter drive out events -  
 

 Keep an eye out for future Chapter "drive out" events. For those interested and as an idea, we could get 
together as a group and head down to see either see the "Aviation Adventure Speaker Series" at the EAA 
Museum or "Movie Night" at the Aviation Heritage Center of Wisconsin during one of their presentations.  

 
Aviation Adventure Speaker Series Movie Night at the Aviation Heritage Center  

Free ($5 non-members) - 7:00pm, normally Thursdayôs.  

"Cockpit climbs" following the presentation. 

 

$2.00 per person. Doors open at 6:30pm,  

presentation at 6:45pm. 2nd Friday of each month. 

 

ß June 15th - My Very Dearest Anna 

 

ß June 9th - Fly Girls  

ß July 14th - Bat 21  

ß September 8th - Court Marshal of Billy                                       

Mitchell 

ß October 13th - By Dawns Early Light  

ß November 10th - The Aviator  

ß December 8th - Tora,Tora,Tora  
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Gerry Clabots showing off ñThe RV Grinò prior to 
departing Wausauôs Hamburger Social on June 7th.   

  

Jayôs second breakfast of the year had a good showing. 
About100 people started their day with a fine breakfast 
& around10 aircraft braved the gusty winds to get there - 

Including this beautiful 1935 WACO UKC-S ñStandard 
Cabinò out of Hartford, WI.  

Member Mark Wrasse took advantage of the ñlullò in the 
storms to stop out with his 1964 AC Citabria Standard. 
The only one to fly in, and it drew out the crowd. :-) 

John DeMuth manning the griddle, the ñgriddle masterò! 
Son Mike in the background serving up the sausages. 

THANK - YOU !!  

Mother Nature has done it to us again - No worries. 
To all that came out to enjoy a fine breakfast & those 

who helped make it happen - Thank You! 



 All of us THANK John & Mike Demuth for the outstanding job managing the griddle (and 

other duties) during our fly-in breakfast. The very least we can do is to support their 
organization as best we can.  
 
 From what was heard, straight from John, is that the Friday night fish fry is the best in the 
state! Looking forward to it!  (Nummy!) 

http://www.wisconsinppa.org/index.html

